
 

Swimming Championships (25m) 2021 

Ponds Forge International Sports Centre, Sheffield 
Saturday 6th & Sunday 7th November 2021 

IMPORTANT – SPECTATING AT THE EVENTS 

Entries have now closed for the Regional Championships, which are scheduled to take place at 
Ponds Forge International Sports Centre, Sheffield on 6th & 7th November.  

All entries have been accepted. The Level of entry for the event is high and in order to remain 
within the capacity set for Ponds Forge we are having to limit the number of Spectators at the 
event.  

Tickets will be sold on a first come/first served basis until the capacity is reached. We will 
not be selling tickets at the venue. Tickets are priced at £10 per day, which entitles one 
person to spectate at the event. There will be no concessions except one child under 5 will 
be admitted when accompanying a ticket holder.. 

The ticket purchase system is here:- or at https://www.swimmingresults.org/events/sener21sctickets/ 

 
Tickets will be on sale from Midnight, Sunday 31st October 2021  

Stay Safe 

Barry 
Barry J Saunders 
Swimming Manager 
28th October 2021 
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